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The Secretary
Dept. Of Planning - Alpine
PO Box 36
Jindabyne NSW 2627

ATTENTION: Mark Brown
 
 
 

9 April 2018

Dear Sir / Madam
 

 

Integrated Development for Marritz Alpine Inn, Perisher Valley

I refer to your letter dated 19 March 2018 seeking general terms of approval for the
above Integrated Development in accordance with Clause 55(1) of the Environmental
Planning and Assessment Regulation 2000.

The Service has reviewed the submitted amendments and raises no objections
subject to compliance with our previous terms of approval dated 2 February 2018.

For any queries regarding this correspondence please contact Bradley Bourke on
1300 NSW RFS.

 

Yours sincerely

 

Amanda Moylan
Team Leader, Planning and Environment Services (South)

The RFS has made getting information easier. For general information on 'Planning
for Bush Fire Protection, 2006' , visit the RFS web page at www.rfs.nsw.gov.au and
search under 'Planning for Bush Fire Protection, 2006'.

All communications to be addressed to:

Headquarters
15 Carter Street
Lidcombe NSW 2141

Headquarters
Locked Bag 17
Granville NSW 2142

Telephone: 1300 NSW RFS Facsimile: 8741 5433
e-mail: records@rfs.nsw.gov.au

Your Ref: 8968
Our Ref: D18/267

DA18011811416 BB


